MINISTRY OF

, JUSTICE
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4 September 2013

Kate
fyi-request-1056-d32eb541@requests@fyi.org.nz

Dear Kate

Class Actions Bill
Thank you for your email of 7 August 2013 seeking, under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act):

“documents, policy papers or advice prepared after 4 July 2012 (whether departmental,
ministerial, or cabinet) in relation [to] the above Bill (or any Bill which might fulfil the same
purpose)”.

No such information exists or can be found. Your request is therefore refused under s 18(e) of the Act.

You have the right under s 28(3) of the Act to complain to the Ombudsman about my decision to refuse
your request. Further information on complaining can be obtained by visiting
http://www.ombmudsman.parliament.nz/.

Yours sincerely

(otos Gy

Caroline Greaney
Policy Manager
Access to Justice




